## By The Barnyard Gate January Newsletter 2011

PARENTS,

\*\*\*HAPPY NEW YEAR\*\*\*

Congrats ... to our Teacher of the month... Ms.Haley!

She is one of our PKA Teachers.... Good Job HALEY!

It is MANDATORY that your child bring a crib sheet for their NAP mat! All Belongings MUST fit inside a BAG/BACKPACK this includes PILLOW-PETS & Bed Rolls.

Any items not inside a bag will be placed in lost and found!

"THE CLASS MOVE"

The class move is on 1/3/11

THIS IS A SMALL MOVE! YOU WERE GIVEN
NOTICE IF YOUR CHILD IS MOVING UP!!

(WE WILL MOVE BAGS AND BASKETS TO THE NEXT CLASS).
ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE STOP BY THE OFFICE.

Tuition is due on Monday. Late fees will apply if not received by Wednesday.

January supply fees are now due \$40 per child.

(Infants through 6th grade). You will receive and invoice if you have an outstanding balance on your account. Tax statements will be printed upon request. You must have a zero balance for 2010.

Please address any questions with management.

## PARENTS::

Once again we are requesting parents to PARK ONLY on the RIGHT SIDE of the entrance drive. (Drop-off ONLY)
PLEASE KEEP THE LEFT LANE FREE FOR PASSING.

THE FRONT ROW OF THE PARKING LOT IS RESERVED FOR LONGER STAYS.

We are currently updating children files. Please provide us with any new or changed information. WE ARE NOW REQUESTING UPDATED SHOT RECORDS.

Please turn these into the front desk, if you haven't already! THANK YOU!

THE BARN

TEAM:

TRAIL BOSS:

MR. RUSTY

\*\*\*

OW HEARDLER

MS. LINDA

\*\*\*\*

HOSS:

MR. RUSTY

\*\*\*\*

YODAL 'N COWGIRL: MS. DONNA

\*\*\*

RANCH HAND MS.AMBER

